
 
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 
(Circular Dated: 07/11/2018) 

 

Dear Parents, 
Subject: Discipline 

 
This circular is with reference to the regulations given in the school calendar regarding Discipline. It 
has been observed that students have not been following regulations regarding haircut and uniform. 
          

- Boys are expected to have a proper haircut. They are not permitted to sport long side burns/ 
beards while they are in the school. While the boys must keep their hair short and well 
groomed, the girls must tie up their hair in two plait with white ribbon or white band for short 
hair (level of Ears). 
 

- Colouring of hair is strictly prohibited. Boys are not allowed to use gel / cream and sport spikes 
on their hair. 

 
- Boys must wear pants above their waist. No baggy pants/narrow bottom pants will be allowed. 

They must wear black belts with no fancy buckles. 
 

- All students are expected to keep their finger nails trimmed regularly. No nail polish is allowed. 
 

Hereby, the parents are requested to kindly make sure that your ward follows these set of 
regulations. 
 
 
 

 


